
   Lent 2016                                  

 

 Greetings 

Please see enclosed material for use during Lent 2016. The 

Bishop has supported the diocesan PWRDF Unit in focusing on 

the two areas of development with Water projects in Tanzania 

and Food Security in Cuba. This is the invitation to use this 

material during lent.                                                                                                

We encourage you to make copies of the stories for each 

bulletin and invite folks to donate to these areas. The details 

are at the bottom of the stories. You are welcome to provide 

envelopes in the bulletin if you choose to so. We haven’t 

provided these. Or folks could mark their regular envelopes 

with the name of of the project(s) they wish to support, along 

with their donation. Pleases forward the donations of PWRDF 

to these two areas in the same way you presently forward 

PWRDF donations.  

The Unit has provided some liturgical material in relation to the 

PWRDF and Lent if you would like to use it. 

Thank you. 

The Diocese of New Westminster PWRDF Unit                                                     

For further information and to give feedback for this initiative, please  

e-mail Peter Goodwin, Chair of the Unit at goodmac22@gmail.com 

mailto:goodmac22@gmail.com

